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I am opposed to requiring in-person voting.  This will make it much more difficult for 

Oregonians who are disabled, lacking transportation, or who live in rural areas to 

exercise their Constitutional rights.  If the concern is "dead people voting," perhaps a 

better way around this would be requiring voters to re-register every four years.  This 

would also serve as a reminder for Oregonians who need to change their address or 

party affiliation. 


